
Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 
 
I live in Northeast Ann Arbor and am against the development of the South Pond, which is a 
beautiful piece of natural wetlands that should be preserved.   I am told that there was a similar 
plan to develop Thurston Pond many years ago, which was decided against after feedback from 
the community.  As one older resident put it "no one would dare to touch Thurston Pond now".  I 
think South Pond is a similar natural resource that Ann Arborites should cherish and protect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Cadigan 
 


